Karen Till

It is important to ban fracking in the Delaware River Basin. However that basin is connected to
other places and water systems affecting human and natural health elsewhere. If wastewater is
imported into the DRBasin for treatment this defeats the purpose, just as exporting water to places
where fracking occurs relocates harm to other places. If you wish to protect the health and
sustainability of our communities it is critical to ban ALL forms of fracking from the Basin.



